
Birth Dates  

We have recently encountered issues with employees with 6/6/1666 birth date. When we 
converted to Banner this date was used for employees missing a birth date in our legacy 
system. When an employee with a 6/6/1666 birth date is hired their PPAIDEN record 
must be updated to reflect the correct birth date. To help limit these issues we ask that 
you the employee's birth date is correct 

 


